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MEMO 

TO:  Chairperson Fred Smith and Committee Members  

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 

DATE:  March 30, 2023 

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, April 5, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 

Review and take possible action: Pavement marking request at W. Milwaukee Street & S. Washington Street 
intersection 
 
BACKGROUND:  

The Police Department received a request for crosswalk striping at the intersection of W. Milwaukee Street and 

S. Washington Street. Per the Manual of Uniform Traffic Control Devices (MUTCD) an engineering study 

should be performed when crosswalk lines are proposed in locations away from a signalized intersection or on 

approaches controlled by stop or yield signs.  

   

Enclosed:  

Email message 

Site map 

MUTCD Guidance 


